
Masonite Wood Door Product Update

November 16, 2021


Dear Valued BWI Distribution Customer,


At BWI, we value your partnership and are committed to providing you with quality services and products.

Like many of you, we continue to face supply chain challenges in getting a reliable flow of components to

meet the robust demand environment. This has recently influenced two changes to our Masonite Wood

Door product line including Torrefied Mahogany, and two glass families - Bronze Tint and Cross Reed.  

• BRONZE TINT & CROSS REED GLASS •

These two glass families are discontinued effective immediately.  Over the next several months, these two

glass families will begin to phase out from any Masonite and BWI collateral and digital platforms.


• TORREFIED MAHOGANY •

Also, due to lumber supplier delays please be advised that we will need to put a temporary 19-week lead

time on our Torrefied Mahogany species for DuraStyle Exterior Wood Doors.  If timing of a project

cannot support the 19 week lead time, it is recommended that an alternate species be considered such as

Torrefied Maple, Torrefied Fir, or standard Mahogany.  

Thank you for your attention and patience as we work through 

these changes.  We value your business and remain committed 

to our mutual success.

Sincerely, 

Aaron Mathews, Director of Sales & Marketing 

BWI Distribution by Masonite




